
 

 

6th September 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Manchester Schools Cross Country 
                                                                                         
Your child has been invited to take part in the Manchester Schools Cross Country event. This is an 
exciting opportunity for your child to take part in a friendly competition alongside neighbouring schools. 
This will take place at Chorlton Park and the track distance for Fixture 1 will be 1.5km. This distance will 
increase for Fixture 2.  
 
Fixture 1:   Tuesday 12th September from 4.00pm until 4.45pm 
Fixture 2:  Tuesday 19th September from 3.45pm until 4.45pm 
 
The top 20 individuals and five teams will qualify to take part in the citywide finals on Tuesday 7th 
November 2017 at Phillips Park, from 1.00pm until 3.00pm. 
  
If your child is interested in taking part please sign and return the reply slip below to the school office by 
Monday 11th September. This event will take place after school and although staff from school will be 
present, you will be required to organise travel for your child to and from the venue. Negotiating drop 
off and collection with parents of other children involved may be useful if you are a working parent. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

PE Team  

Manchester Schools Cross Country 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________ Class: ____________________ 
 
I would like my child to take part in Cross Country competition on Tuesday 12th September and 
19th September 2017 [  ] 
 
Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact No: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):__________________________________________ Date:__________________ 


